
From: Van Ness, Kristy (Consultant)
Sent: Thursday, April 23, 2009 9:44 AM
To: Paananen, Ron; 'Posthuma, Ron'; Powers, Bob
Cc: OClaire, Christina; Turner, Amy (Consultant); Tracie Sunday; Grotefendt, Amy (Consultant)
Subject: FW: Alaskan Way Viaduct Program - South Portal Working Group participation
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I think this means the Bloxom's are a go! I'll contact them as soon as we get more info re: logistics.\
  
-Kristy 
 

From: William Bloxom [mailto:williamb@fcbloxom.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, April 22, 2009 3:30 PM 
To: Van Ness, Kristy (Consultant) 
Cc: otis hawes; 'r b bloxom' 
Subject: RE: Alaskan Way Viaduct Program - South Portal Working Group participation 
 
thanks kristy.  let us know where you’ll meet when you get it down to the 
6th or 7th. 
  

william f. bloxom 

f.c. bloxom company 

206-624-1000 

206-953-0999 

From: Van Ness, Kristy (Consultant) [mailto:VanNesK@consultant.wsdot.wa.gov]  
Sent: Wednesday, April 22, 2009 12:18 PM 
To: williamb@fcbloxom.com 
Subject: Alaskan Way Viaduct Program - South Portal Working Group participation 
  
Bill -  
  
Thanks for talking with about the south portal working group for the Alaskan Way Viaduct program. Here are a 
few more details -- please let me know if you have questions, or if you need other information. We hope that 
someone from the Bloxom Company will be able to participate. 
  
To help inform the design and environmental process, WSDOT, the King County Dept. of Transportation and the 
Seattle Dept. of Transportation are establishing three working groups that will concentrate on the following areas: 
central waterfront, north portal and south portal. We invite you to be a member of the south portal working group. 
This group will be a sounding board to the three agencies. 
  
As a member of the bored tunnel's south portal working group, you will discuss and weigh-in on the design and 
mobility, including access into and around the south entrance to SR 99 bored tunnel, urban design features, and 



construction plans. 
  
Your role as a member of a working group is to advise the program team and communicate with your community. 
The working groups will not be asked to make or give a final recommendation or take any votes. We will begin to 
meet with the groups in May, with the first meeting being either May 6 or 7, from 4 to 6 p.m. Because we need to 
get input on the portal designs so they can be analyzed in the environmental document, we need to have three 
meetings with the south portal working group in May and June. Other potential meeting dates during these 
months are May 20 or 21, and June 3 or 4. We propose taking the summer off to allow the environmental analysis 
to take place and start again in the fall with monthly meetings for each group as is warranted by the availability of 
technical information. 
  
Please let me know if you have questions or if you need additional information.  
  
-Kristy 
  
Kristy Van Ness (Laing) 
Communications Manager 
Alaskan Way Viaduct and Seawall Replacement Program 
206.382.6361  
cell: 206.300.4312  
email: VanNesK@wsdot.wa.gov  
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